
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 
To start the last newsletter of the year saying ‘what a year it has been’ feels like I am repeating myself… But what a year it 
has been! Despite another period of lockdown, recorded nativities, carol concerts and Year Six performances as well as 
workshops in school, a few school trips, swimming and a sports day, we have made it to the end of the Academic Year 
2020-2021. I could not be prouder of the way the children have coped this year with the various changes that we have had 
to make. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and understanding 
throughout this challenging year.  
 

The PCTA Mega Raffle was a huge success, selling over 900 tickets and raising over £1,500 for the school which is a huge 
amount of money for an online event. Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets and thank you again to our wonderful 
PTCA Chairs – Elle and Chris Booker who work so hard to organize these events and raise money for the school.  
 

Thank you to everyone who has come into school with cards and gifts over the past week – it is incredibly generous of you 
and we are so very grateful to work in such a caring, kind and supportive community.  
 

I hope that you all have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing you again in September ready for another year 
of fun and adventures. Year Six – we will miss you and wish you all the best for your next chapter.  
Best wishes 
Miss Lock  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

16 July 2021 

Devoran School Pre-loved Uniform Pop up Shop 
CANCELLED - Saturday 17 July 9am-12pm 
Friday 27 August 3pm-6pm 
Please enter the school via the main reception door and exit via the fire exit towards the back of the hall. If the 
weather is good, we will endeavour to host the pop-up shop outside. Please try to bring change with you. All 
proceeds raised will go towards the PTCA future projects to support all children in the school. 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


